From: janet gannon

Sent: 01 June 2021 12:37
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Mast in Primrose Hill
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

T was taken aback to learn that you were considering allowing a 5G mast to be erected right next to Primrose
Hill. This seems an extraordinary action, which will spoil the beautiful views of the trees and greenery in
this park.

I know the area very well, having lived there and now regularly returning every summer for two months to
house sit. The park gives SO much pleasure to everyone who comes. PLEASE do not spoil this very special
green space. And surely it is a conservation area?

Janet Gannon



